
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church Drive, Keyworth, Nottingham NG12 5FF 

e-mail: office@southwolds.uk  Website: www.southwolds.co.uk 

Twitter: @southwolds  Telephone: 0115 9373506 
 

Halina Angus BA (Hons), MA, NPQH Head Teacher 

 
Sarah Brooks B.Sc (Hons) and Carol Shardlow  B.Eng (Hons) 

Deputy Head Teachers 

The South Wolds 

Academy 

and Sixth Form 

East Midlands Education Trust.   A company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales. Company number 7530373. Registered office: Loughborough Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7FA. 

April 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Cashless Catering Upgrade – Facial Recognition 

  

I am delighted to report that we are upgrading our cashless catering system here at The South Wolds Academy & 

Sixth Form. We have utilised the existing cashless system for nearly 20 years, using the fingerprint recognition. We 

recognise that with the addition of facial recognition technology we can, amongst other benefits, cut our queuing 

times at break times and lunch times during the school day. 

  

Along with this letter you will receive another letter explaining all about our new facial recognition technology system 

and a consent form to fill in and to return to the main office, alternatively it can be emailed to office@southwolds.uk  

  

The purpose behind this investment is to reduce student queuing time and to release catering staff time to food 

production and restocking mid-service at busier times.    

  

We have recently recruited an additional term time catering staff member with lots of experience, the outcome of 

which we have seen a significant decrease in the incidents of stocking out. This has created a calmer environment 

for students at peak service times. 

  

This cashless catering upgrade will also provide a far greater reporting insight on sales and will help our catering 

manager best plan our menus and bundled offers into next Academic year. All of the above ultimately helps The 

South Wolds Academy keep our prices as low as we possibly can, noting the significant upward pressure on catering 

costs.   

 

  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

  

Pete Griffiths  

Business & Operations Manager  

 


